
PTO Meeting 1-11-23 

 

Mr. Fry Update:   January 18th will mark the end of the 2nd nine weeks. Report cards will be coming 
home on the 25th.  

Mid-Year Blow Out will take place on January 20th- Each grade level will come down and we have some 
really fun things planned for the kids. We are in need of about 6-8 volunteers from the PTO to run some 
of the games that we have planned for the day. We would need the volunteers there all day from 9-3. 
Please sign-up tonight if you want to volunteer for that.  

 

Treasurer update:  

Balance as of last meeting: $36,357.94 

Withdraws: 

Check- St Barts-cleaning fee $100.00 

Cash withdrawl-Santa Land Start up $1,960.00 

Checks-Santa Land Supplies and Donuts $636.00 

Check-Rewind Photo $200.00 

Check- Chinese Auction Santa Land $65.75 

Check-Juice and water for Santa Land $62.98 

Gift Card Donation $300.00 

Check- Holiday Craft Day Snack $229.89 

Check- Holiday Craft Day $594.19 

Total Withdraws: $ 4,148.84 

 

Deposits: 

Spirit Sale Remainder $114.00 

Craft Show Vendor-Remainder $215.00 

Daffins Profit from 2021  $1,876.00 

Santa Land $4,721.50 

Total Deposits:  $6,926.87 

TOTAL BALANCE: $ 39,271.58 



Field Trip Date Change: 5th grade field trip has been changed to Tuesday May 16th  PNC would not allow 
us to come on our original date. There is a game scheduled that day. They will be going to PNC Park then 
the Clipper, the incline and then home.  

All other field trip dates remain the same pending board approval 

 

Valentines Party- will be on February 14th from 2:30-3:30 

It was voted on the PTO  providing Dilorenzo’s cookies for the kids to decorate just as they have done in 
the past.     1st motion to approve: Sarah Woodward 2nd motion: Megan Metro       ALL in favor: yes 

Sign-ups were at tonight’s meeting to volunteer for the Valentines Party. We would also ask the parent 
volunteers come up with a small game for the classroom to play during the party.  

 

Father/Daughter Dance- We discussed dates. Possibly going to be on 4-29-23 this year pending board 
approval.  

 

Mother/Son night- More information to follow at the next meeting.  

Field Day shirts- 5th graders will be coming up with a design this year. Whoever is interested on 
designing can do so and then there will be a vote on which design we will put on the Field Day shirt this 
year.  

Sizing for your child will be done in school and order forms will be coming home soon for any additional 
shirts that you may want to order. The PTO provides the shirts for the students, these order forms are 
just for additional shirts. 

Field Day Date: TBD 

 

YearBook- Order form came home in red folders today. We do prefer that you order online, but order 
forms were sent home just in case you don’t prefer or can’t order online.  

 

Daffins: Holly Jackson will be taking over this fundraiser. We are thinking on running it the last week of 
February and into either the 1st or second week of March. We will need volunteers to come and sort, the 
more people the faster it goes. In the past we have made anywhere from $8,000.00 to $10,000.00 on 
this fundraiser.  

Fundraisers- If anyone has any other fundraising ideas that you are willing to take on, please reach out 
to us! We are always looking for new ideas. Megan Metro mentioned a fun run, so we are currently 
looking into that for next year as well.  We didn’t end up doing our Fall cookie Dough Fundraiser, but are 
planning on running that this Spring.  



Motion to adjourn:  1st motion- Cassie Bixler  2nd motion-Ami Setterberg  

 

 

 


